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1/5/2018 

 

I am very concerned about the removal of Dingley Village from the Hotham electorate in the 
proposed electoral redistribution. I have lived in the suburb of Dingley Village for 18 years. Since 
moving into the electorate I regularly visit and shop in Clayton and Springvale, both of which are 
included in the Hotham electorate. Dingley belongs alongside Springvale and Clayton and is an 
integral part of the same community. The geography of Dingley Village means that it is surrounded 
by major roads and effectively isolated from its surrounding suburbs. Remaining within the Hotham 
electoral boundaries will help it retain a sense of belonging.  

 

Adrian D’Ambra. 


